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Course Update

You may have noticed that we have had to water the
course sparingly for the last couple of weeks. One
of the bearings in our irrigation pump is going out
and we are being careful not to overwork the pump
until the bearing is replaced. We are having a major
problem with the tree roots along Green Oaks drive
bursting the pavement and we are going to have to
remove some of the trees.

Golf Cart Fundraiser

We still have a lot of tickets available for the Golf
Cart drawdown. We are going to sell 250 tickets
at $50.00 each, and then hold a draw down where
we will draw all of the tickets out, with the last
ticket drawn being the winner. You can also buy
insurance on your ticket for $10.00. The
insurance works like this: If your ticket is drawn
out in the first 100 draws, and you bought the
insurance, your ticket will be placed back in the
pot for a chance to win.

We are planning to conduct the drawdown on
Saturday evening, October 16th, after the One
Person Scramble Tournament. Do not miss out on
this once in a lifetime chance to own a nice
Yamaha gas powered cart worth a lot of money!

The golf cart is parked on the front porch of the
Clubhouse for you to see. Be sure to see a board
member to purchase your tickets today!!!

Membership Report

We have two new members this month! Randy Tolleson
and Tim Cyprian have joined as regular members. We
would like to welcome Randy and Tim to our club.

This brings our current membership level to 125 regular
members and 4 junior members. Please encourage
everyone you know to consider joining and supporting ou:
club.

Clubhouse Renovations Update

There has been a group of members
working since this past spring on a plan to
renovate the clubhouse to make clubhouse
operations more efficient and make your
member experience more enjoyable. They
have made a lot of progress and have a
preliminary plan. Members of the committee
are Greg Bryant, Sherry Taylor, Joey
Persechino, Francine Williams, and Vicki
Evans. If you would like to see the proposed
layout, a copy is available in the clubhouse.

Fish Fry
We are planning to have a fish fry on October 15th
at 6:00 PM—the Friday night before the One
Person Scramble Tournament. We are looking
forward to seeing you there!



